[image: image1.jpg]0, lllll\\a ,»

AN



    

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office in Geneva
Working Group for UPR 

Interactive Dialogue on Report of Bolivia

November 2019

The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of  Bolivia and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 
We appreciate country’s high level of devotion to the process of  UPR.
Serbia was pleased to note many institutional acts of the Bolivian authorities in the previous period aimed at accommodating the UN human rights standards, such as establishing of Service for the Prevention of Torture as the national preventive mechanism, a technical secretariat to support the work of the National Anti-Corruption Council and the adoption of the National Plan to Combat Corruption 2017–2022,  establishing the Truth Commission, and the adoption of the  Multisectoral Plan to Combat Racism and All Forms of Discrimination 2016–2020.

              In the spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend Bolivia to, additionally, establish a national mechanism for coordinating and reporting with international human rights mechanisms and monitoring the implementation of their recommendations, with the advancement of the relevant website.

We wish Bolivia a very fruitful outcome of the this review.
